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From: James Bongarra
To: Trimble, David
Date: 1/9/03 4:19PM
Subject: Fire Protection Rulemaking-Follow-up

Dave:

I had a discussion yesterday with Dave Diec and Phil Qualls re: concurring on the proposed rulemaking
package (when you called at -3pm, I was in Dave Diec's office). I explained my reservations about asking
Bruce to concur at this point (ie., before Monday's meeting of interestedAIhvoved parties). They both
seemed to understand and agreed that it made more sense to bring this forward to Bruce after the
meeting, in case there are substantive changes that might be made to the package. We also discussed,
at some length, ANSI 58.8 and our recent NUREG- 1764 and potential applicability. They seemed quite
Interested.

Jim


